CHUGIAK COMMUNITY COUNCIL

PO BOX 671350 Chugiak, Alaska 99567

February 16, 2012

Representative Bill Stoltze Representative Dan Saddler Senator Charlie Huggins State Capitol Juneau, AK 99801

Via email:

Representative Bill Stoltze@legis.state.ak.us Representative Dan Saddle@legis.state.ak.us

Senator Charlie Huggins@legis.state.ak.us

Dear Representatives Stoltze and Saddler and Senator Huggins:

The Chugiak Community Council is writing to express its support for the legislature to move the Alcoholic Beverages Control Board from the Department of Public Safety to the Department of Commerce.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Amy Demboski

President

Chugiak Community Council